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27 June 2011 

 

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

Circular Letter No 33 of 2011 

E/152/48/17 

 

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

To: Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/Departments 

 

 

 

Vacancies at the Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) 

 

 

 The OPCW is inviting nominations for the following posts: 

 

  

 Post Deadline 

1. Senior Industry Officer, P - 4 15 July 2011 

2. Head, Health & Safety Branch, D - 1 22 July 2011 

 

Copy of the Vacancy Notices are enclosed herewith. 

 

2. It would be appreciated if the contents thereof could be brought to the attention 

of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department 

 

3. Please note that details pertaining to the above vacancies may be accessed on the 

OPCW website www.opcw.org. 
 

 
 

 

 

S. Seebaluck 

Senior Chief Executive 
 

 

 

Copy to:  Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service 


